
            

 

Fall is upon us! The colorful leaves are creating beautiful landscapes but will eventually fall to 

the ground. Don’t worry - the East Point Public Works Department in coordination with the 

Solid Waste Department is prepared to assist you with leaf collection. Please follow these simple 

instructions to ensure the program runs efficiently throughout the season:  

 

• Leaves should preferably be placed in a container, watertight paper bag, or cardboard 

box. The weight shall not exceed fifty (50-lbs) pounds.  

• An unlimited number of containerized or paper bagged leaves is permitted.  

• Solid Waste will collect leaves that have been placed in watertight paper bags, 

cardboard box or containers on the same day as regular garbage collection. (Code 

Ordinance, Chapter 2, Sec. 7-2002).  

• Leaves swept to the curb will be collected by the Public Works Department’s Leaf 

Vacuum Collection team within forty-eight (48) hours of your regular garbage collection 

day. Leaves must not be piled on the sidewalk, on top of storm drain inlets or in the 

street to prevent stormwater system blockage.  

• Failure to comply with the Leaf Vacuum/Collection Program may result in the issuance 

of a Notice of Violation and Citation.  

• If you have any questions or concerns about the program, please contact the Public 

Works Department at (404) 270-7116 or email PublicWorks@EastPointCity.org.   

 

Allowable methods for the leaf collection program: 

                                                                

 Prohibited methods for the leaf collection program:  

• No piles of leaves are allowed on top or near the city storm drain inlets.  
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